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October 1, 1981

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Hector:

Thank y6u so much for the photograph you recently
forwarded to me. I have one similar to it, apparently taken
at the same occasion but I did not have a print of this one.

I understand that your health continues to improve
and I am pleased that you are doing so well after you had
such difficulty for over a relatively long period of time.

I am sure that I will be in Corpus Christi for the
swearing in ceremony for Hayden Head and I will look forward
to visiting with you then. Please give my regards to everyone.

Sincerely.yours,

*ug-«L.~
Jmes DeAnda


